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RE: SB 2277 

Dear Chairman Ruby and Committee Members, 

The McLean County Commission, at its regular meeting on January 22, 2025, made a 

motion to support SB 2277. A Bill for an Act to create and enact a new section to chapter 24-01 

of the North Dakota Century Code, relating to designating state highway 200 as the North Dakota 

fallen peace officers memorial highway; and to provide a continuing appropriation. 

McLean County has a portion of highway 200 running through it and the McLean County 

Commissioners feel this is a great way to honor fallen peace officers. They also appreciate the 

efforts of the House Transportation Committee as well as thank Senator Boehm, Senator Hogue, 

Senator Larson, Representative Reinert, Representative Lefor and Representative Tviet for 

introducing SB 2277. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Beth A Knutson 

McLean County Auditor 
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